MINUTES
Town of Blowing Rock
Town Council Special Meeting
February 26, 2020

The Town of Blowing Rock Board of Commissioners held a special meeting on
Wednesday, February 26, 2020 at 5:30 p.m. The meeting took place at the American
Legion located at 333 Wallingford Rd., Blowing Rock. Present were Mayor Charlie
Sellers, Mayor Pro-Tem Sue Sweeting, Council Members Albert Yount, David Harwood,
Doug Matheson and Virginia Powell. Others in attendance were Town Manager Shane
Fox and Town Clerk Hilari Hubner, who recorded the minutes.

Mayor Sellers called the meeting to order and immediately Council Member Matheson
made a motion to go into Closed Session, seconded by Council Member Powell.
Unanimously approved. The motion was pursuant to NC General Statute 143-318.11. (a)
(3) to consult with an attorney employed or retained by the public body in order to preserve
the attorney-client privilege between the attorney and the public body. At 6:30 p.m.
returned to open session. With no further business to be discuss Council Member Powell
made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Mayor Pro-Tem Sweeting. Unanimously
approved. No action was taken
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